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March 14, 2011

Dr. Douglas Hersh

Santa Barbara City College
721 CIliff Drive

Santa Barbara, CA 93109

Dear Dr. Hersh,

The Technology, Research and Information Systems Division of the California Community
Colleges Chancellor’s Office is pleased to inform you that, after careful review and evaluation of
the Technology Focus nominations the Open Source Human Presence Learning Environment
project has been selected to receive a Technology Focus Award for 2010.

The Technology Focus award is intended to recognize projects that have identified and solved
significant problems to the benefit of students, staff, and/or faculty.

The Chancellor's Office, along with the Award Committee, is very impressed with the project’s
efforts, exemplary accomplishments and leadership in the area of technology. We would like to
formally recognize the project at the Chief Information Security Officers (CISOA) Conference on
April 5, 2011 at the Hyatt Regency Hotel in Santa Clara. At that time we would like to present
a representative of the project with an award along with recognition for its accomplishments.

Bonnie Edwards from the Chancellor’s Office will be in contact with you soon to provide
additional information related to the event and assist you with any questions you may have.
Bonnie can also be reached at 916-327-5899 (bedwards@cccco.edu). Once again,
congratulations to the project team.

Sincerely,

(st Doy

Patrick Perry
Vice Chancellor
Technology, Research and Information Systems Division

cc: Andreea Serban, Superintendent-President, Santa Barbara City College



